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The Making of the Cryptex Tantalus

David Belser showed us how he
makes the Cryptex Tantalus by
hand in his Penacook, New
Hampshire shop.

M JeffKeller has been waiting for this demo! &

2008 MSSW Officers

President - Hank Cahill (781) 878-0234

g 02?ve S, Next Meeting
(9]
o
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Tuesday, June 24,2008, 7:00 P.M.
At Hank Cahill’s Dust Bowl
Refreshments by: Jeff Keller
Member Challenge: Hobby Knife Handle
See Page 2 for details
Demonstration: Bob Sutter-Woodturning Design

Treasurer - Wally Kemp (781) 871-1390
Secretary - Mal Partridge (781) 843-3883
Librarian - Ron Robertson (781-545-8295)
Newsletter - Mal Partridge (781) 843-3883
Web site: http://www.mssw.sitelinker.org/




Meeting Minutes
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm at Hank
Cahill’s Dust Bowl
President’s Report and General Business

Guests present were Dovi Hirsch, DHPens.com, Ed
Hinspeter, Evie McElroy, and Rick Gagnon.

Andy Osborne volunteered to work with Perkins
Gallery to arrange an MSSW exhibit.

Treasurer Wally Kemp reported $2179 in treasury. It
was agreed we would donate $100 to the Past AAW
President Phil Brennion raffle for financial support to
help cover his medical expenses.

Anchor Seal 5 gallon price is going upto $65.

Mal requested refreshment volunteers for August and
September. He also reminded members to pay 2008
dues.

Ocean Woodturners will have a demonstration by
Richard Raffen on June 28 - $30 includes light lunch.

Librarian Ron Robertson reported that there were no
real problems and some additions have been added to
the library this month. He needs DVD cases, not CD
jewel cases and would like members to let him know
what items they would like added to library.

Andy reviewed what was needed for our South Shore
Arts Festival booths and to make sure that MSSW
members demonstrating were AAW members. A sign
up sheet was available.

Jeff Keller met Steven King during a visit to:

All Righteous Woods

Yankee Pine Corporation

288 Newburyport Turnpike ( RTE 1)
Rowley, MA. 01969

http://www.righteouswoods.net/
imported hardwoods.html

Welcome New Member

Richard Gramatico from Hanover

Woodturning Design

Our Member/Speaker Bob Sutter attended Pratt
Institute, a specialized private college in New York City,
one of the leading art schools in the United States. He
also had a design office in New york for 20 years.

2008 South Shore Arts Festival

This photo was taken Saturday morning, June 14th,
before things got started. Attendance Saturday and
Sunday was pretty good especially in the afternoon.
Although there was activity with buyers Friday and
Saturday, Sunday the people came to spend money. It
seemed like everyone in the club had some success
finding buyers. by Jeff Keller

Member Challenge

Turned Hobby Knife Handle
Woodturning Design Magazine Summer 2008 Page 34
or
http://kurthertzog.com/articles/wtdsummer2008.pdf




% More Sho& Te

Bob luliano’s Spalted Oak Pieces coated with 2 part Bar Top Epoxy. When he asked members for suggestions on
what he could do to the pieces to improve finish, a member asked if he had a fireplace!

David Belser gave a demonstation of Precision Machine Woodturning
he uses in producing his Safe Box - “The Illusion of Security”
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Using a Delta crosslide converts a wood lathe to a machine lathe allowing precise control of the cutter
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Nigel’s segmented bowl, Elm crotch bowl,
and Maple and Elm Veneer laminated bowls

Ian Manley’s segmented piece
and pen with celtic design

Two mystery bowls

Bill Dooley’s three bowls - the Black Cherry bowl had a
hidden nail revealed at turning

Hank’s large
coffee mug from
Constitution
wood for local

coffee shop

Andy Osborne’s bo ended color

Paul O°Neill’s vase and Cherry plate dots on top and bottom Richard Friberg’s rattle for son

Pens by new member Richard Gramatico




